
Freight Equalisation 

 

As Chairman of the North West Primary Industry Branch of the Liberal Party I do hereby wish to 

make a submission on the above subject. 

 Several of the members of this branch have tried to export vegetables to South East Asia and Korea 

and after freight to Melbourne is added to connect with international shipping they are priced out of 

the equation. 

 Another problem is with freight equalisation on stock feed where the $850 rebate only is applied to 

invoices with certain value. 

 Kindest Regards, 

  

Greg McDonald 

 


